Planning application comment was submitted on the17 April 2024 12:45 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Pamela Hunter

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Would endanger a beautiful, rare , wild habitat. Would further pollute river courses, We need to
protect these precious places for future generations

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Pamela
Last name: Hunter
Postcode: HR1 1AD

Address: 10 Campbell Road, Hereford, HR1 1AD

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: No infrastructure will be able to compensate for what will be lost

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-606696552



